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We are aiming to do bigger and better. Our team has rapidly expanded and we ensure that along with work our team has fun and engage with 
each other on a personal level even if working remotely due to the pandemic. Our �rst ever virtual team meeting was conducted recently. 

A message from our Head of Healthcare Program as 
we commence 2021
Assalam o Alaikum,

2020 has been a tough year for everyone, a lot of people lost their loved ones and a lot 
of them have su�ered �nancially as well. This year has passed but Covid is still here 
please take care of yourselves and your loved ones, follow the SOPs.

May Allah make it easy and protect everyone, Ameen.

Healthcare Program Head,
Manizeh Riaz

Message from OTF

Power of your Contribution  

How Birds can Change Lives
A family of 3 was inducted in 2014. Their daughter is currently attending Re�ections School and will 
be starting grade 3 in August, 2021 in sha Allah. Her father works two jobs to make ends meet, his 
income is Rs. 19,000 only. He wanted to start a business of exotic birds however he did not have the 
capital, he asked for �nancial assistance from OTF. With the seed money granted he set up his bird 
business on his rooftop. By grace of Allah he was able to make an extra income from there.

Unfortunately, during the 2019 monsoon season, continuous rain their roof collapsed and 
destroyed their home. The entire family had to evacuate their home. His business was wrecked and 
they had nowhere to go. They approached OTF for more assistance to rebuild their home. Their 
request was approved and they are now back to their home. Alhamadulillah.

Stay tuned to our social media platforms for meaningful conversations with change makers. Our most recent talk was with Dr. Abdul Bari Khan, 
CEO of Indus Hospital about the surge of coronavirus cases in Pakistan.

To watch the full video please visit our YouTube Channel.

www.youtube.com/channel/UCVmGlAp4p1Nol6fI2PVKLyw/featured

Conversations with OTF

Inspirational Messages  

Inspiring messages from our little oranges about how they feel about 2020.

We would like to extend our sincerest gratitude to Levi’s for sponsoring a clothing drive at OTF!
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